
From: Ohanesian, Kerri
To: Laurel Evans
Subject: Timberlee, Mt Josh paving proposal
Date: Thursday, October 29, 2020 1:53:09 PM
Importance: High

Hello,
My name is Kerri Ohanesian and my husband, Joe and I are long time property owners in the
Timberlee neighborhood (10426 S High Meadows Ct).  I wish to voice my opposition to this project
as I understand it.  We are not supportive of the paving of this access trail into our neighborhood. 
We also do not support this from a taxpayer cost perspective.  I am not able to attend tonight’s
meeting that I just happened to hear about from a neighbor but it sounds like there is an attempt to
push this through without sufficient notification for input and voting.  It seems there was only some
fine print in a notice about a drain issue.  Again, we are opposed to this proposal moving forward at
this time. 
 
Thank you,
Kerri Ohanesian
 
 
Kerri Ohanesian, CHFP
System Director Financial Planning
 
Munson Healthcare
4230 Copper Ridge Drive
Building E, First Floor (M)
Traverse City, MI 49684
Phone: 231-935-7763
kohanesian@mhc.net
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